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The “3rd Global Summit on Oncology & Cancer” hosted by 
the Conference Series was held during May 6-7, 2019 in 
Tokyo, Japan with the theme “New Chemotherapeutic 
Approaches for Treatment of Cancer” for investigators 
across the globe to meet and perceive new scientific 
innovations.  

Conference Series wishes to acknowledge with its deep 
sincere gratitude to all the supporters from the Editorial 
Board Members of our Open Access Journals, Keynote 
speakers, students, delegates for their contribution to 
make this event a huge success. Benevolent response and 
active participation was received from scientists, experts, 
professors, researchers and students from the fields of 
Cancer those who involved in this successful event. 

The conference was initiated with the honorable presence 
of the Keynote forum. The list includes: 

• Title: From cytotoxic tumor-targeting to regulation of 
the tumor microenvironment: New considerations in 
pancreatic cancer chemotherapy 

Joshua K S Ko, Hong Kong Baptist University, Hong Kong 

• Title: Communicating clearly and effectively to 
patients 

Thomas W Kozlowski, Asia Pacific Regional Office 
Singapore, Singapore 

WHAT PEOPLE SAY ABOUT GLOBAL CANCER 2019: 

This is a successful conference. It promotes more 
communication among all participants and advances the 
progress of science.  

By: Chia-Hung Sun 

National Yang-Ming University 

 

Global cancer Tokyo 2019, invited people involved in 
several areas of Cancer Medicine. A translational from 
benchside to beside platform, was developed during the 
different sessions. 

By: Daniel Gandía 

National University of Buenos Aires 

Participants of this meeting came from a diversified 
background worldwide and provide me with a panoramic 
view of different aspects of cancer research. I have the 
privilege to be invited in sharing my works with the 
enthusiastic experts of the field. The interaction with 
delegates had provided the opportunity to establish 
collaborative chance in the future and helped me to gain 
precise friendship. 

By: Joshua Ko 

Hong Kong Baptist University 

 

Past Conference Report Open Access 

https://www.omicsonline.org/cancer-science-therapy.php
https://www.omicsonline.org/scholarly/cancer-science-journals-articles-ppts-list.php
https://www.omicsonline.org/scholarly/cancer-therapies-journals-articles-ppts-list.php
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The Global Cancer 2020 World Conference will consist of 
organizing committee network of renowned scientific and 
professional expert such as Joshua K S Ko, Hong Kong 
Baptist University, Hong Kong 

Conference Series is organizing “4th Global Summit on 
Cancer” which is going to be held during November 11-12, 
2020 at Tokyo, Japan. The theme of the conference is 
“Innovative Approaches and Research in Cancer”. The 
conference will cover the fields related to cancer, its 
complication and the management.  

Global Cancer 2020 includes workshops, Exhibition, 
poster presentations, oral presentations, B2B 
Meetings, Awards etc. The conference will cover the 
fields related to Oncology & Cancer, its complication 
and the management. Primarily focus is on Cancer 
diseases, which affect the patients easily by food 
intake. 
Different type of  awards include Expert Level, 
Professional Level, Women Scientist, Scholar Level, 
Best Keynote Speaker, Best Poster Presentation, 
Outstanding speaker, Outstanding Masters/Ph.D./Post 
Doctorate thesis work Presentation in Global Cancer 
2020. 
Mark your calendars for the upcoming meeting; we are 
hoping to see you soon!! 
 
Elizabeth Williams 
Program Manager | Global Cancer 2020 
Send a mail to: globalcancer@asiameets.com 
Tel: +44-203-7690-972 
WhatsApp No: +32-466-903-064 
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